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Dear Senators,  

 

My name is Chloe Carothers-Liske. I am a student at the University of Oregon School 

of Law. I worked as a legal assistant at an immigration law firm before coming to law 

school and aspire to become an immigration attorney. Considering the current 

presidential administration's draconian stance on immigration policy, it is of critical 

importance that state governments do all that they can to combat these harsh 

policies and come up with humane solutions that effectively balance all issues when 

it comes to immigration. A comprehensive understanding of the immigrant community 

in Oregon and immigration in general is critical to developing effective policies to 

support the immigrant community in our state.  

 

Thank you!  

 

- Chloe Carothers-Liske  


